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A good turn-out of Grange members and friends enjoyed an evening of fellowship and tasty food at the Bread 
of Life restaurant in McAllisterville on December 15th.  More than one person was heard to say “It’s really nice 
to sit down and have someone else take care of the cooking, serving and clean-up!”   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


